
FROG LAKE FIRST NATION ELECTION APPEALS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF APPEAL - May 19th, 2023

Please be advised that a fourth appeal has been filed in relation to the election for Chief and

Council held on April 26th, 2023. This appeal has been filed in accordance with the Frog Lake

Election Code and will be heard by the Election Appeals Committee. A copy of the appeal is

attached to this notice. This will be heard in-person June 3rd at 3pm, at the Frog Lake First

Nation Field House. It will be heard together with Hans Mcharthy’s appeal, as it pertains to

similar matters.

In accordance with section 9.6, this notice will be posted within the Band Office and digitally on:

1) Frog Lake First Nation’s website; (2) Frog Lake First Nation’s app; and (3) Frog Lake First

Nation’s facebook page.

Further notices in relation to this appeal will be posted in the same manner.

Chair of the Election Appeal Committee,

Tanner Stanley

mailto:tanner@froglake.ca



















